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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

 
 
March 30, 2023                                                              Fifth Week of Lent 
                                                                                                    
 
Dear Families,       
 
 

Lent continues….                                                                                

As the days of Lent draw to a close, we have the     op-

portunity to reflect on this season of fasting, prayer, and 

almsgiving. By making more time for prayer, do  you 

feel closer to Jesus? When extending a helping hand to 

someone, did you see the eyes of Jesus in that person? We still have a few more days to 

feel the love of Jesus even stronger and to share that love with others. 

 

Para-educator Needed 

We need to find a replacement for Mrs. Langi as soon as possible. If you are interested in 

applying or know of anyone who might like to apply, please call me.  

 

Substitute Teachers 

We are also looking for substitute teachers. Whenever one of our teachers is ill or needs 

time off, we are scrambling to cover classes for the day. If you would like to be considered 

as a substitute or know of any teachers looking to substitute, let me know. 

 

Enrollment                                                                                                                             

Please let families who might be a good fit for St. Vincent’s know that we have          

openings in preschool, prek, kindergarten, and in second, third, fifth, and sixth grades.  

Charleston Wrap Spring Fundraiser                                                                                         

The fundraiser runs through April. Except for the RaiseRight gift cards, this is the last 

fundraising opportunity for this year. 

Holy Week                                                                                                                                     

Next week is Holy Week. We have special prayer opportunities for students during the 

week. On Thursday, each homeroom will participate in a Seder meal.  We need two           

parents to purchase the Seder meal items and bring them to school on Wednesday, April 

5th. We also need 4-5 parents to help prepare the items for each homeroom on Thursday  

morning, April 6th, starting at 8:45. It usually takes a couple of hours. If you can help, let 

me tomorrow. 

Hearing about another school shooting, filled our hearts with sorrow yesterday.  We will    

continue to keep the Covenant School community in our prayers.  

Our awareness of violence is heightened once again due to this latest shooting. Please 

know that we are as diligent as  possible in following our school safety plans.  

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                              

With my love and prayers, 

 
 
 
 
 
What’s happening? 
 
 
                                               
March 31                                                   
Reconciliation for Students in 
Grades 2-8, 10am 
 
April 2 
Palm Sunday 

 
Holy Week 
April 3 
Mass, 9am 
 
April 4 
Homeroom Prayer Time in the 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel 
 
April 5 
School Prayer Service, 10:45 
 
April 6 
Homeroom Seder Meals, 1:30pm 
 
April 7                                                       
Stations of the Cross are an option 
for classes. 
Noon Dismissal 
 
April 10-24                                              
Easter Holiday Break 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               


